
REMS Online Courses User Feedback Survey

Introductory message after learner clicks on “Course Evaluation Survey” on the course home 
page:

The Readiness and Emergency Management for Schools (REMS) Technical Assistance (TA) Center 
provides information and support to schools, LEAs, Institutions of Higher Education, and other 
personnel in the field of school emergency management. We would appreciate you taking a few moments
to complete a short questionnaire on your experiences completing the online courses and webinars 
offered by the REMS TA Center. 

According to the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1995, no persons are required to respond to a collection 
of information unless such collection displays a valid OMB control number.  Public reporting burden 
for this collection of information is estimated to average 3 minutes per response, including time for 
reviewing instructions, searching existing data sources, gathering and maintaining the data needed, and
completing and reviewing the collection of information.  The obligation to respond to this collection is 
voluntary. Send comments regarding the burden estimate or any other aspect of this collection of 
information, including suggestions for reducing this burden, to the U.S. Department of Education, 400 
Maryland Ave., SW, Washington, DC 20210-4537 or email ICDocketMgr@ed.gov and reference the 
OMB Control Number 1810-0542. Note: Please do not return the completed REMS Task 4A Online 
Courses and Webinars User Feedback Survey to this address.

Please indicate the degree to which you agree or disagree with the following statements:

The training contained useful and practical information to help my school/district/campus 
improve its emergency management planning efforts.

A. Strongly Agree
B. Agree
C. No Opinion
D. Disagree
E. Strongly Disagree

The content was appropriate for my level of experience and knowledge.

A. Strongly Agree
B. Agree
C. No Opinion
D. Disagree
E. Strongly Disagree

Registering for this online course or webinar was easy.
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A. Strongly Agree
B. Agree
C. No Opinion
D. Disagree
E. Strongly Disagree

Accessing this online course or webinar was easy.

A. Strongly Agree
B. Agree
C. No Opinion
D. Disagree
E. Strongly Disagree

Navigating within this online course or webinar system was easy.

A. Strongly Agree
B. Agree
C. No Opinion
D. Disagree
E. Strongly Disagree

I will be able to apply what I learned in my work.

A. Strongly Agree
B. Agree
C. No Opinion
D. Disagree
E. Strongly Disagree

I will share the information I learned with my colleagues.

A. Strongly Agree
B. Agree
C. No Opinion
D. Disagree
E. Strongly Disagree

The course or webinar increased my knowledge on this topic.

A. Strongly Agree
B. Agree
C. No Opinion



D. Disagree
E. Strongly Disagree

Course or webinar content was consistent with the learning objectives presented at the beginning 
of the course.

A. Strongly Agree
B. Agree
C. No Opinion
D. Disagree
E. Strongly Disagree

The content was arranged in a clear, logical, and orderly manner.

A. Strongly Agree
B. Agree
C. No Opinion
D. Disagree
E. Strongly Disagree

Approximately how many hours did it take you to complete this course?

A. One hour
B. Two hours
C. Three hours
D. Four hours or more

How many days or weeks did you take to complete this online course?

A. I completed the course all in one day.
B. I completed the course over two consecutive days.
C. I completed the course within the span of one week.
D. I completed the course over a time period longer than one week.

I was satisfied with the overall quality of this online course or webinar experience.

A. Strongly Agree
B. Agree
C. No Opinion
D. Disagree
E. Strongly Disagree

What information provided during this training was most helpful, and why?



What components of the training were least helpful, and why?

Please provide one general recommendation to strengthen this training.

Please provide any other comments related to this training you would like to make.

Concluding message after completing the survey:  

Thank you for taking the time to provide us your valuable feedback! The REMS TA Center encourages 
you to contact us for continuing support on any of the steps for developing and strengthening your safety
plans.

Public Burden Statement:

According to the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1995, no persons are required to respond to a collection of information unless such collection
displays a valid OMB control number.  Public reporting burden for this collection of information is estimated to average 3 minutes per
response,  including time for  reviewing instructions,  searching existing data  sources,  gathering and maintaining the data  needed,  and
completing  and  reviewing  the  collection  of  information.   The  obligation  to  respond to  this  collection  is  voluntary.  Send comments
regarding the burden estimate or any other aspect of this collection of information, including suggestions for reducing this burden, to the
U.S. Department of Education, 400 Maryland Ave., SW, Washington, DC 20210-4537 or email ICDocketMgr@ed.gov and reference the
OMB Control Number 1880-0542. Note: Please do not return the completed REMS Task 4A Online Courses and Webinars User Feedback
Survey to this address.
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